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21.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to item 21 on the current agenda. 
This item, as it stands, does not adequately address the concerns of 
residents regarding the proposed rate of $2.00 per square foot.

My primary concern is that Ms. Davenport, who is responsible for negotiating 
this rate, has not conducted sufficient research into comparable projects 
within the city of Carson. I have reason to believe that rates significantly lower 
than $2.00 per square foot are achievable at similar locations. 

Therefore, I implore the Board of Supervisors to urge Ms. Davenport to: 
1. Renegotiate the proposed rate to $2.00 per square foot or less, keeping the 
current location as a priority.
2. If a rate of $2.00 per square foot is unattainable at the current location, 
actively seek out alternative locations that offer more affordable rates.

It is imperative that the proposed project be both feasible and financially 
responsible. I firmly believe that the current rate is excessive and will put an 
undue burden on residents. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I urge you to carefully review the 
proposed rate and negotiate a more reasonable and equitable solution.

Sincerely,
Monisha Parker
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